September 25, 2014

Dustin Hamilton, P.E., Director of Development Services

City of Gillette

P.O. Box 3003

Gillette, WY 82717

Re: Resignation from Public Works and Utilities Advisory Committee

Dear Dustin:

This is to submit my resignation from the PWUAC. | have relocated to North Dakota, and as a
result am no longer able to serve in my position of At Large for the committee. It was a
pleasure to serve on this committee alongside the other members these past four years.

| extend my best wishes to the committee and the City of Gillette.

Sincerely,

——‘/
Taunya Ernst



